Walker, Elizabeth (AIR}

From: Osbourn, Scott [Scott_Osbourn@golder.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2008 10:34 AM

To: Read, David

Subject: RE: Teleconference

I'm trying to confirm. 1 would suspect no more than 2.

Scott Oshourn {P.E£.} | Senior Consultant | Golder Associates Inc.

5100 West Lemon Street, Suite 114, Tampa, Florida, USA 33609

T: +1(813)287-1717 | D: +1 (813) 769-5304 | F: +1 (813) 287-1716 | C: +1 (727) 278-3358 | E:
Scott Osbourn@golder.com | www.qolder.com

This email franseugsion 5¢ confidential and may confam propristany informauon for 1he exsiusve use of the intenced recipent Any use disinbution or vopying of
this transmission, other than by the intended reciprend bs stictly protubiied I you aee ot the infended reciprent please ncilly the sender end delete alf coprss
Etagironie media 13 susseptible 1o unauthonzed modification deteroreiion and incempatibiily. Accordingly the electronic media veérsion of eny work product may
nof be refied uoon.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Read, David [mailto:David.Read@dep.state.fl.us]
Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2008 10:22 AM

To: Osbourn, Scott

Subject: RE: Teleconference

Scott, do you know how many people will be calling in?

Thanks

David Lyle Kead

Engineering Specialist I

Special Projects Section

Bureau of Air Regulation (BAR)

Division of Air Resource Management (DARM)
Figrida DEP

Ph: 850-414-7268 or David.Read@dep.state.flLus

From: Osbourn, Scott [mailto: Scott_Osbourn@golder.com]
Sent; Thursday, May 15, 2008 10:16 AM

To: Read, David

Subject: RE: Teleconference

Thanks—and thanks for your time yesterday.

Scott Osbourn (P.E.) | Senior Consultant | Golder Associates Inc.

5100 West Lemon Street, Suite 114, Tampa, Florida, USA 33609

T: +1(813) 287-1717 | D: +1 (813) 769-5304 | F: +1 (813) 287-1716 | C: +1 (727) 278-3358 | E:
Scott Osbourn@golder.com | www.qolder.com

This emant Lransims wion 15 confidantal and may contain propnetary siormetion o the exchasier use of the irtended revipent. Any uss, distitntion or copying of
1
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Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Read, David [mailto:David.Read@dep.state.fl.us]
Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2008 10:05 AM

To: Osbourn, Scott

Subject: Teleconference

Scott the info for the teleconference call next Thursday is:

Reservationless VCS Dial-in Number: (888) 808-6959
Conference Code: 9219504 (followed by the # sign)

See you on the 22"

Devid Lybe Read
Engineering Specialist Il

Special Projects Section

Bureau of Air Regulation (BAR)

Division of Air Resource Management (DARM)
Florida DEP

Ph: 850-414-7268 or David. Read@dep.state.fl.us

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Michael W. Sole is
committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Please take a few
minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link to the DEFP Customer Survey. Thank
you in advance for completing the survey.




